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WINTER SPRINGS GOT TALENT AUDITIONS 
 
WINTER SPRINGS, FL – The City of Winter 
Springs is proud to announce that we are 
currently accepting applications for the 
Winter Springs Got Talent Competition 
Auditions, sponsored by REMAX Town & 
Country. 

The competition will be held at the City’s fall 
festival, Hometown Harvest on November 
2, 2019.  The selected candidates from the 
auditions will perform in front of three 
judges and thousands of attendees!  The 
first-prize winner will receive $500 and an 
opportunity to perform at a later City 

event, and the runner-ups will receive a cash prize. 

The auditions are open to all Seminole County residents of all ages.  Whether your 
talent is singing, dancing, comedy, magic, or whatever, we want to see it!  Auditions 
will be held on September 21, 2019 from 9:00 a.m. to 12:00 p.m. at the Winter Springs 
Civic Center at 400 N. Edgemon Ave., Winter Springs, FL 32708.  Past winners cannot 
participate, and you must be able to submit a video if you are unable to attend the 
audition in person. 

The deadline to submit an application to audition is September 14, 2019.  To obtain an 
application, visit www.winterspringsfl.org/hometownharvest.  Applications can be 
submitted electronically to msileo@winterspringsfl.org, dropped off at City Hall in 
person, or mailed to City Hall with the following included, “ATTN: Parks & Recreation.” 

For more information about the competition or the auditions, please reach out to 
Melissa Sileo at msileo@winterspringsfl.org or 407-327-6593. 
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